
1Projected Weather Anomalies – 03 May 24

Balochistan:
Isolated rainfall/ 
thunderstorm is expected in 
certain parts of the 
province 

Sindh:
Dry weather is expected

Punjab:
Dry weather is expected 
while cloudiness over 
Potohar region. 
windstorm is expected 
in south Punjab

KP:
Isolated rainfall/ 
thunderstorm in certain 
parts of the province is 
expected

GB & AJK:
Isolated rainfall/ 
thunderstorm is expected in 
certain parts of the 
province

Quetta, Zhob,Chaman

Ziarat, Sherani, Pishin, 

Mustung, Nushuki, Kharan, 

Khuzdar, Surab, Sibi

Chitral, Dir,,Char Bagh,, 

Kalam, Parchinar, 

Peshawar, Swabi, 

Malakand, Charsadda, 

Batagram, Kohistan, 

Waziristan, D.I Khan



2Projected Weather Anomalies – 04 May 24

Balochistan:
Dry and Hot weather is 
expected while cloudy 
weather is expected in 
northwestern parts of the 
province

Sindh:
Dry and Hot weather is 
expected

Punjab:
Dry and Hot weather is 
expected while gusty winds/ 
windstorm is expected in 
south Punjab

KP:
Isolated rain/thunderstorm 
in certain parts of the 
province is expected

GB & AJK:
Isolated rain/thunderstorm 
is expected in certain parts 
of the GB



3Projected Weather Anomalies – 05 May 24

Balochistan:
Dry and Hot weather is expected

Sindh:
Dry and Hot weather is expected

Punjab:
Dry and Hot weather is expected

KP:
Partly cloudy weather with 
windstorm is expected  

GB & AJK:
Partly cloudy is expected in 
certain parts of the GB



4Projected Weather Anomalies –06 May 24

Balochistan:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

Sindh:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

Punjab:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

KP:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

GB & AJK:

Partly cloudy weather is 

expected in different parts of GB



5Projected Weather Anomalies –07 May 24

Balochistan:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

Sindh:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

Punjab:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

KP:

Dry weather is expected

GB & AJK:

Dry weather is expected



6Projected Weather Anomalies –08 May 24

Balochistan:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

Sindh:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

Punjab:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

KP:

Partly Cloudy weather is 

expected

GB & AJK:

Partly cloudy weather is 

expected in different parts of GB

Chitral, Dir, D.I 

Khan
Gilgit City, 



7Projected Weather Anomalies –09 May 24

Balochistan:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

Sindh:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

Punjab:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

KP:

Isolated rainfall/thunderstorm is 

expected

GB & AJK:

Isolated rainfall/thunderstorm is 

expected in different parts of GB

Chitral, Dir, 

Peshawar,Char Bagh, 

Swabi, Mardan, Kalam, 

Parchinar

Gilgit, Hunza, 

Skardu



8Projected Weather Anomalies –10 May 24

Balochistan:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

Sindh:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

Punjab:

Dry and Hot weather is expected

KP:

Isolated rainfall/thunderstorm is 

expected

GB & AJK:

Isolated rainfall/thunderstorm is 

expected in different parts of GB

Chitral, Dir,,Char

Bagh,, Kalam, 

Parchinar,, 

Batagram, Kohistan

Gilgit, Skardu, 

Aliabad, Hunza, 

Astore, Chilas


